Newsletter for September and October [image: A group of pumpkins carved into a pumpkin]
Welcome back to Pre-school I hope you all have had a great summer break.
We would like to welcome Ottilie,Charlotte,Bobbi,Max,Bodhi,Indie,Freyah and Edith into Pre-school. I’m sure that they will settle into the routine’s very quickly.
We are aiming to go paper free so this newsletter will be the last one on paper. All newsletters will go onto our website within the first week of each new term. Another way of keeping in touch is through our Newsfeed WhatsApp group.
If for any reason you can’t get the WhatsApp messages please come and ask a member of staff for a hard copy.

Appropriate clothing  [image: ]
Many of the children are either being potty trained or have only just become dry, so it would be great if you could pack plenty of spare clothing for the children to change into in case of accidents.
The children are encouraged to play outdoors daily and the weather is getting colder and wetter so please bring in weather appropriate clothing too.
Some children like to wear their wellington boots so it would be handy to keep a spare pair of slippers in their drawer to change into as we have under floor heating and it gets very hot in our room

Allergies [image: ]
Although we don’t have any children that currently have a nut allergy Shrewton school do, so we have decided that its best practice to go nut free as of now.
Please keep us informed of any allergies so that we can prevent allergic reactions.
Register for school
For those that have children who are three and nearly four it is time to register them for school you can do this on the wilts.gov website.
Shrewton school will be having a couple of sessions for new parents to visit and have a tour around the school with Mrs Mullord the head teacher.
Dates for the diary
Thursday 3rd October PM – visit to day centre
Tuesday 22nd October – Last day of term
Monday 4th November – TD day
Tuesday 5th November – return from Hols 
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